The Drive-Home Newsletter
February 26th, 2016
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This Week in Sunday School
Jesus blesses the children
Preschool: Found places where GODs children are on the globe. Told the story and acted Jesus blessing the children. Artwork heart handprint in the middle and Jesus stockers around them. Made lemonade but were missing a part of it because children are a part that makes the church sweeter.
· Why did you drink lemonade this morning?
· Who is this in your picture? Why did you draw yourself with Jesus?
K-2nd Grade: Read from the bible story book. Built a wall and broke it down because there is nothing that can get in the way between us and Jesus. Made churches with the doors open and ourselves inside the church. Church steeple nursery rhyme. Sang Jesus loves the little children.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Do you remember the church rhyme that you learned today?
· Why is it important to put yourself in the church?
3rd-5th Grade: Talked about what they could remember from when they were younger and how every age is important to GOD.
· What were some of the things you used to do at church? How have you changed?
· Has GOD’s love for you changed? How? Why or why not?




This week in Children’s Church
We talked about why the people in the Bible did what they did and how their experiences influenced that. We played some games where they had to pay attention to get the rules, just like they have to pay attention to know how GOD is moving in their life, and how different ministries are affecting the world around them. We then remembered through a number of ministries we had been a part of and wrote them down. Check them out on the board in the fellowship hall!
· How did you play the game this morning in Children’s Church?
· What are some ministries that you remembered?
Coming Up This Week
Join us for Wednesday night dinner and Kid’s Club! Dinner starts at 5:30pm and programming starts at 6:30pm. Hope to see you there! 
Keep in Mind
March 8th we will be having a special Kid’s Club! March 8th will be our 90-minute sleepover! Come to dinner in your pajamas with your favorite blanket, pillow or stuffed animal as we watch Joseph: King of Dreams!
Our first Second Sunday is coming up March 12th after church! We will be going to Jump America! Sign-up for a group rate of $14 for 2 hours on the children’s ministry board in the downstairs hallway and here: Jump America Sign up sheet
